Minutes from Patient Reference Group – Thursday 26th October 2023
Attendees:
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1. Actions from Last Meeting 
There was only one action from last meeting, and this was for Mel to create a practice patient survey, so we could compare the results to the national patient survey. Over the last few months, we have made some changes to our triage appointment system, and we were interested to see what patients though about this. The changes were made in May after the results of the National Patient Survey.
The survey was handed out over a few weeks, and we received 413 responses in total – The majority of the feedback was excellent, so we were pleased to hear our patients are happy with the service we provide. The practice survey demonstrated improvements to access from the National Patient Survey. The results of the survey are available on our practice website.
2. Practice Updates
We are very happy to share that we have a new GP starting with us on 2nd February 2024. Dr Karin Hadjolyan (known as Dr Karin) is originally from Bulgaria and is currently living and working in Leeds. She is also training to be a GP trainer therefore we will be able to have additional GP trainees next year.
We have had two new nurses start at the practice this month – Nurse Laura and Nurse Jess. 

Dr Mills is now a qualified GP trainer, and he will have his first GP registrar starting in February 2024. 

The I-Heart out of hours appointments are no longer being held at Oaks Park. The Barnsley Healthcare Federation have recently bought Priory Campus at Lundwood, so all of their clinics and staff are now working from there. The Blue (covid ) clinic has now ceased.
3. Flu Clinics
We had very successful Saturday Flu Clinics this year. We didn’t have to offer Covid vaccinations, like we did last year, so the appointments were a lot quicker, and the queues were much shorter. 

We have found that patients are more reluctant to have their flu and covid vaccinations this year. We hear from patients that they don’t feel they need both vaccinations – Because they’ve had one or the other (covid/flu), they feel they are covered. Mel explained that it’s important to have both vaccines offered. 

4. Ashville Patient Survey Results 
This was covered in actions from last meeting (see agenda item 1)

5. AOB
There was no other business to discuss.

6. Date of Next Meeting
The date of the next meeting will be Thursday 25th January 2024.
